
Dec. 17, 1960

Dear Clarence & Ruth

Happy Anniversary.

My how the years fly by. Getting old, aren’t we?

I remember that day so well. I still have the dress I wore. Am saving it for Ann to play 

dress up in - It will soon fit her, as she is almost as big as her mother.

Hope you are feeling well, and can have a happy anniversary. 

Love, Lorraine
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